
 

Governance of CIL funds received by Dacorum Borough  

Council 

 5% admin 

retained by DBC  

80% Core Funds  

(70% where a neighbourhood plan 

is in place)  

15 % Neighbourhood CIL 

(25% where a neighbourhood plan is 

in place) 

Town or Parish Council  

Funds are transferred 

directly to their bank 

accounts twice a year (April 

and October)  

Spend is reported to 

Dacorum Borough Council on 

an annual basis 

Unparished  

Funds are held by the 

council and Ward Cllrs are 

responsible for spend 

Applications for spend are 

submitted and signed off by 

Infrastructure Officer and 

Chief Finance Officer 

Potential projects 

presented to the 

Infrastructure Advisory 

Group for review 

based on 

infrastructure needs 

outlined within the 

Infrastructure Delivery 

Plan (IDP)* and 

assessment criteria.   

IAG to recommend 

projects to be funded 

in line with 

assessment criteria.  

All spend is reported within the Infrastructure Funding Statement (IFS) and published 

annually 

An annual review of the CIL spend will be undertaken in line with the publication of the IFS 

IDP  - sets 

out the 

key 

infrastruct

ure needs 

and 

priorities 

for  

Dacorum. 

Infrastruct

ure Team 

to 

determine 

potential 

projects 

that 

require 

funding 

based on 

IDP 

Projects to be 

approved and 

monies allocated by 

Cabinet 


